
Parents are so important to a school’s success, and the PTO is a key way that they

support Green Meadow Elementary School.

Listed are just a few of the highlights from previous school years, made possible with support from the PTO:

● Welcome Back Social

● Welcome back decorations

● All School Picnic

● 5th grade class shirts

● Moving up Celebration

● Classroom supplies and curriculum support

● Staff appreciation food trucks

● Author visits

● Guest presentations

● Materials for Green Meadow Television

● Scholastic Book fair

● School wide Green Meadow Strong shirts

● Color Run

● Ribbons for field day and apples for the apple race

● Literary and Science fairs

● Enrichment

● Carnival

● Field trips (virtual and in person)

● Yearbook

To learn more about other programs supported by the PTO, please join us at our bi-monthly meetings.

September 14, 2021          November 9, 2021          January 11, 2022          March 8, 2022          May 3 , 2022

PTO Email – greenmeadowpto@gmail.com

Yearbook  Email - greenmeadowyearbook@gmail.com
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